Fall Greetings NPHC Members,

Find enclosed the NPHC Ballot For 2015 Officers/Directors. Please
complete the ballot or ballots enclosed and return them as soon as
possible.

Also find the information on the pages for the 2015 NPHC Membership
Directory. Member participation in the directory is essential; otherwise it
is just a book with the rules. The more ads placed in the directory, the
more pages of pictures from our shows that can be included.

If they are not posted, Year-End points should be out soon. Check them
and report any problems or direct your questions to Roy.

If you have something specific or special that you want for your year-end
award, remember to contact Sharon before November 20™.

There are deadlines on all of the above items, so read carefully.
There will not be a late October or early November NPHC membership
meeting because everyone has enough meetings to qualify for year-end

awards.

The next membership meeting will be held at the awards banquet in
Feb. 2015 in North Carson City.

Block out President’s Day weekend in 2015 and make plans to attend the
NPHC’s Awards Banquet. More information and the reservation form

will be sent out in early January 2015.

Please contact us if you have any questions, concerns, or need
something.

Sharonw & Roy



